
The Department of Psychiatry at the University of Pittsburgh recognizes substance use and abuse as a 
major source of primary and co-morbid psychopathology, and is therefore seeking to expand its 
research efforts in the neurobiology of addiction. Outstanding scientists in this field are encouraged to 
apply for faculty positions at the junior and senior level. Growth is sought in both preclinical and clinical 
approaches. Successful candidates will be expected to develop their own productive program of 
research and to participate in a dynamic addictions research community at the University of Pittsburgh.  
The Department of Psychiatry is prepared to invest appropriate resources to ensure success.  
Interested candidates should e-mail curriculum vita and letter of interest to psychfac@pitt.edu by 
Monday, October 31, 2011.  The University of Pittsburgh is an Affirmative Action, Equal Opportunity 
Employer. 
 


